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“Track to the Future” a Campaign to 

Socialize the Rail Industry  
 

 
 
Mass public transit is the future we need–where cars 
and trucks are off the road, mobility for working people 
expands dramatically, and where technological 
innovation creates a fleet of trains that move faster, 
safer, and without the use of climate change-creating 
fossil fuels. 
 
That's why SPUSA has launched, "Track to the Future: 
A Campaign for Public Rail,” which aims to bring a 
broader socialist vision to the interconnected issues of 
environment, labor, economy, and worker control as we 
pursue the goals of a truly publicly controlled national 
rail system. 
 

SUPPORT THE WORK OF THE SPUSA 
 

socialistpartyusa.net/make-a-donation 
 

or mail to SPUSA 217 Centre St, Suite #344  
NY, NY 10013 

Organizing and Party Building Post-

2024 Election                                                    

TRACK TO THE FUTURE CAMPAIGN  
ZOOM MEETING 

Thurs. Nov. 21 
8:30PM ET/5:30PM PT 

 

Register online: 
https://tinyurl.com/sptrackoctmeeting 

The far right seems to have made gains in the 2024 
election, including the re-election of former president 
Trump. We have a lot of work to do, and it starts today. 
 

The Democrats have shown once again that they have 
no interest in standing for working people, instead 
campaigning with the likes of Liz Cheney and turning 
their back on Palestinian people fighting for their lives 
while bombs are dropped in Gaza and also in Lebanon 
and Syria. The work is on the ground, in our 
communities and in our workplaces. We need to be 
there. 
 

We thank William Stodden and Stephanie Cholensky 
for campaigning and promoting the party as 
presidential and vice-presidential candidates over the 
last year. It is tough work, but Bill and Stephanie 
worked hard to get the word out to people across the 
US. Thank you Stephanie and Bill! 
 

In other campaigns, Joshua Bradley garnered more 
than 26,000 votes in the Raleigh NC At-Large council 
election and Pat Noble was re-elected to Red Bank NJ 
regional Board of Education. 
 

Now is the time to focus on building the Party in our 
local communities and movements. New members 
have been joining post-election and our working 
groups and campaigns have been active. 
 
We have lots of work to do and we can only succeed 
with active membership. We hope to see more 
involvement from all of you as we approach 
unchartered challenges and opportunities. 
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November National Organizing Zoom 
 

The Socialist Party will hold our November 2024 
national organizing zoom meeting on Tuesday 
November 12th at 8:00 pm ET/ 5:00 pm PT.  
To register for the meeting, fill out the form at: 
tinyurl.com/nov24spusaorgzoom 

  
 
 

Ballot Access Working Group 

The Ballot Access Working Group will be working to 

expand opportunities for Socialist Party ballot access 

and help coordinate expertise and actions to achieve 

and maintain ballot-qualified status for local and state 

Socialist Party chapters and candidates. 

If you would like to join the Ballot Access Working 

Group, email the National Office at 

natsec@socialistparty-usa.org and we’ll connect you 

with the working group. 

Abolition Workshop Series Continues in 

November’s Topic: Prison Labor                                                    

The NJ Abolition Workshop series continues for its 
eleventh of a planned twelve workshops. This month’s 
topic will be Prison Labor. 
 
The workshops are held in-person and on Zoom for 
folks outside the area. For more information on how to 
log in email natsec@socialistparty-usa.org with the 
subject line “Abolition Log in”.  
 

SPUSA T-SHIRTS 

SPUSA t-shirts are available now 

 

$20 ea. + $3 postage Small to 2 XL  

Not all sizes colors are always in stock, so please 

email natsec@socialistparty-usa.org to check 

availability and we will send you a link to pay. 

Working Groups and Commissions 
 

People of Color Commission (meets 2nd Sunday) 
socialists.of.color@gmail.com 
 

Women’s Commission (next meeting tba) 
cholensky.s@gmail.com 
 

Anti-War Working Group (next meetings 11/11 & 25) 
anti-war@socialistparty-usa.net 
 

Labor Working Group (first Sundays of month) 
sp-labor@socialistparty-usa.net 
 

Ecosocialist Working Group 
mjnickum@gmail.com 
 

Ballot Access Working Group 
brianbittnersp@gmail.com 

 

 


